Heads up appreciated, but SCoJeC would not be planning to say anything about the meeting (unless something comes out of it that makes it our business).

All best

At 15:44 +0000 4/3/15

wrote:

just to let you know that the LA has accepted a request from the Embassy of Israel in on Mon 9th March London to meet with here in Crown Office.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Jewish relationships in Scotland so, a very general, broad ranging discussion. There will also be discussion about the Israeli and Scottish prosecutorial systems.

As this will be a private meeting with the LA, Crown Office won't be making any public announcement about It.

If, after the meeting, SCoJeC wish to make any public statements about the event, we would appreciate it if you could share your announcement with us beforehand.

11

Kind regards

Policy Adviser

Mon - Thurs only

Victims & Equality Team

Crown Office, 25 Chambers Street, Edinburgh, EH1 1LA.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy the e-mail, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Crown Office and Procurator Fiscal Service may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes. Unless expressly indicated, the views or opinions contained within this e-mail do not necessarily reflect those of the Crown Office and Procurator Fiscal Service.

This message has been checked for the presence of computer viruses. Visit www.crownoffice.gov.uk for details of the work of the Department.